
MaroU 24th, 192Ô,

E. Go Place, Esq ,C . , 
Royal Insurance Building, 
2 Place d’Araes,
'Montreal •

Dear Sir:-
Let me thank you for your 

letter of the 23rd of March enclosing copy of 
tho United Church Bill as finally adopted by the 
Legislative iouncil.

z I do not wish to appear too
meticulous, but as this is a Government Bill I 
think it night just as well be correct. In It 
I am designated as "Lieutenant-General Sir Arthur 
Currie of McGill, K.C., M.G. of Montreal". I 
think the designation should bo "General Sir 
P rthttr Currie, G.C.H.G., K.G.B., Principal and 
Vice-Chancellor of McGill University, Montreal'’.

Yours faithfully»


